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 The Embassy has received number of requests for assistance, 
citing non-availability of seats in Indian schools in Doha. In order to 

take up the issue with the Supreme Education Council, Ministry of 
Education, we need to get a better sense of the number of children 
who have failed to get admission in an Indian school in Doha.  
 
 In case of problem ibid, an e-mail may be sent at 
doha.admission@gmail.com with the following details: - 
 

1. Name of the student & QID No.  :  
2. Age of the student   : 
3. Nationality of the student   : 
4. School desired    : 
5. Class/Grade desired   : 
6. Father’s name    : 
7. Contact telephone   : 
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